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 FOR GENERAL RELEASE 
 
 

Action Required of Council: 
To receive the item referred from the Policy & Resources Committee for approval: 
 

Recommendation: 
 

That the Council approve the adoption of the Pay Policy Statement 2013/14 attached 
at Appendix A to the report. 
 
 

 
 

POLICY & RESOURCES COMMITTEE 
 

4.00 pm 21 March 2013 
COUNCIL CHAMBER, HOVE TOWN HALL 

 
DRAFT MINUTES 

 
 

Present:  Councillor J Kitcat (Chair) Councillors Littman (Deputy Chair), G Theobald 
(Opposition Spokesperson), Mitchell (Opposition Spokesperson), Morgan, 
A Norman, Peltzer Dunn, Shanks, Wakefield and West. 

 
 

 
PART ONE 

 
 

161. PAY POLICY STATEMENT 2013-2014 
 
161.1 The Head of Law introduced the report which detailed the annual pay policy statement 

for 2013/14 which the council was required to produce and approve each year.  He 
noted that the council had reviewed its policy for the publication of its pay policy in the 
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preceding year and that it remained the same for the current year and that as part of 
the review of the constitution, it had been agreed that any salaries of £100k and above 
would be considered by the Appointments & Remuneration Panel and 
recommendations made to the Chief Executive rather than having to be considered by 
the full Council.  He also drew Members’ attention to the need to alter the reference on 
page 81 of the report to ‘Executive Directors’ rather than Chief Officer to reflect the 
council’s senior officer structure. 

 
161.2 Councillor A. Norman welcomed the report and noted that the policies referenced in 

paragraph 16 on page 83 of the report did not appear to be on the council’s web site 
and asked that this be rectified as soon as possible. 

 
161.3 The Committee noted that the Chief Executive’s appointment remained as having to 

be confirmed by full Council and that the intention to enable the Appointments & 
Remuneration Panel to consider the appointments for posts of £100k and above was 
so that full and frank discussions could be held with all necessary information available 
to be able to make a considered recommendation to the Chief Executive.  The Head of 
Law stated that the council was able to determine how it dealt with the appointment 
process and noted that other neighbouring authorities had adopted similar procedures 
rather than expecting full council to consider such matters. 

 
161.4 RESOLVED TO RECOMMEND: That the Council be recommended to approve the 

adoption of the Pay Policy Statement 2013/14 attached at Appendix A to the report. 
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